
      Pre-Construction Notice  

March 19, 2015  
 

Bayview Avenue Road Resurfacing  
 

  Expected Start Date:  June 2015 
Expected Completion Date:  September 2015 

 
The City of Toronto will be resurfacing Bayview Avenue in order to improve the condition of 
the road . This project is part of the 2015 Capital Works Construction Program.  
 
This work will take place on Bayview Avenue, from Lawrence Avenue East to York Mills 
Road.  
 
A Construction Notice will be distributed with a more accurate start date and other 
information regarding the work. Your co-operation and patience during the construction 
period is crucial and appreciated. 
 
Map of Work Area 

 
 
 
 



      Pre-Construction Notice  

 
Project Details 
This project will involve:  

• Replacing substandard curbs and sidewalks,  
• Replacing substandard road base 
• Resurfacing Bayview Avenue from Lawrence Avenue East to York Mills Road 

 
Many people have planted landscaping, fences, irrigation systems or other physical 
features in front of their home which are within the City property limits. These may be in the 
way of the construction. In such cases, residents are advised to remove these items prior to 
the beginning of construction in order to avoid unnecessary damage. The City will not be 
responsible for damage to any privately owned items installed on the City’s property. 
 
Disruptions 
During the first phase(s) of the project (June to August), all four (4) lanes of traffic will be 
maintained while shifting traffic to one side of the roadway (i.e. eliminating the centre 
turning lane).  However, there will be lane restrictions on Bayview Avenue during the latter 
phase(s) of the project, (starting in August, lasting approximately 4 weeks). 
 
Work Hours 
In order to minimize the length and impact of this project, the City will allow the contractor to 
use extended hours on this project. Work may occur from 6 a.m. to 11 p.m. Monday to 
Saturday.  
 
Next Steps 
A construction notice will be issued approximately two weeks before construction starts and 
will provide further information on the project. 
 
 
For more information: 
Project website     toronto.ca/constructioninfo 
          
Contact:       Kimmo Hamalainen, P.Eng khamala@toronto.ca 
          Senior Engineer      416-397-4581  
     
 
24 Hours:       General Inquiries     311 

TTY          416-338-0889 
 
Councillor       Councillor Robinson    councillor_robinson@toronto.ca 
Don Valley West    Ward 25        416-395-6408 
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